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Comments: I am in support of this proposal and I think it is important that the withdrawal area is expanded to the

entirety of the Black Hills. Mining in the Black Hills is a violation of the Ft. Laramie Treaty, and we should all be in

support of protecting water quality. 

 

Thank you,

Kailea


